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Thursday 11th November 2021 

 

BBC Children in Need Fundraising 
 

Dear Families,  

 

Friday 19th November 2021 is Children in Need Day. As a school we will be supporting this by having a special dress 
up day.  

 

For a donation of £1 we would like the children to come to school dressed up as one of the adults in school! The 
adults will also be dressing up – we will be coming as the children! This idea was thought up by our Year 1 and 2 
classes who have been thinking about how we can help people, including fun ways to raise money to support 
charities.  

 

We are very much looking forward to seeing who the children choose to dress up as and have lots of fun learning 
about the amazing work that Children in Need does. 

 

Your sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mrs R Worsfold 

Headteacher 
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